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17 September 2025 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Long Swamp Road Closure Notice 22nd to 27th September

The public is notified that the Long Swamp Road in the vicinity of the Police Station will be closed for a period of six (6) days from Monday 22nd September until Saturday 27th September. 
The purpose of the road closure is to facilitate the final phase of the Long Swamp Pump Station installation. 
Residents of East End, Long Look, Greenland, and Fat Hogs Bay are reminded that application forms are available for connection to the sewage system by emailing eellsewerage@gov.vg or via telephone at 468-5817, 468-5799, or 468-5779.
Any inconvenience caused is regretted.  
###
For Additional Information Contact: 
Paul Bridgewater
Information Officer
Department of Information and Public Relations
Telephone: 468-2747
Email: pbridgewater@gov.vg
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